
 

 

Youth Workers Weekends features a retreat with the following preparations.  

The Association Retreat Center (ARC) is making these efforts along with the  

YWW planning team of AFLC Youth Ministries, in order to hold an in-person  

getaway experience as reasonably safe as possible. 

 

 

www.aflc.org/youth/events  

January 15-17, 2021 

  Precautions – The physical retreat will prevent potential spread through cleaning  

  and disinfecting public surfaces by ARC staff that receive high contact. 

 

  Meals – Attendees will be encouraged to practice regular hand washing before meals. 

  Buffet serving will feature hand sanitizer and disposable gloves. 

 

  Lodging – The ARC has agreed to provide AFLC Youth Ministries hotel-style lodging  

for the majority of YWW attendees. This step will keep couples/families 

as well as attendees together from the same congregation to limit exposure. 

 

   Spacing – YWW will utilize the ARC Gym for large group meetings and small group activities. 

Social distancing and face coverings will consider the local and state guidelines at the time of YWW. 
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